
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

ANNUAL PLANT GATE COLLECTION 
FOR CHRISTMAS HAMPER FUND 

 

On Wednesday, December 10th and Thursday, 
December 11th, Unifor Local 2301 volunteers will once 
again be at the “A” gate, Wharf gate and APP gate for 
the annual Christmas hamper drive. 
  
Monies collected are donated to the Kitimat Help 
Agency, which purchases food hampers for the needy 
families of our community. 
 
Kitimat Works Employees have been historically 
generous at this time of year.  Please keep the 
tradition going.  
  

Please give generously!! 
 

 
 
 
Issued by Unifor Local 2301 
December 4, 2014 


